
 

September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To celebrate World No Car Day on Thursday 22nd September, we are encouraging all children at Archibald to 
travel to school without using a car if possible.   

As part of this day, we will carry out a travel survey across school to identify the positive impact that Archibald 
children have made to our environment! 

 

We are also making this week our ‘Walk &Wheel to School’ week where children are encouraged to cycle, scoot, 
walk or even jog to school every day or when possible.  

Every year group will also be given a day to use their bikes or scooters on the yard. Please ensure that your 
child is provided with a helmet for their safety on their designated day: 
 

Wednesday 21st September 

Year 1 (place bikes/scooters in outside classroom hut at school front) 

Thursday 22nd September 

Year 3 (place bikes/scooters at the back wall by Y3 entrance) 

Year 2 (place bikes/scooters in outside classroom hut at school front)  

Friday 23rd September 

Year 4 (place bikes/scooters at the back wall by Y4 entrance) 

Reception (place bikes/scooters by the side of Orange Zone) 

 

On all other days, bikes and scooters can be stored in the bike sheds as normal. 

 

We look forward to celebrating World No Car Day and Bike to School Week and we hope that all the children 
enjoy exploring different ways of getting to school to help our environment. Thank you for your continued 
support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Rebecca Turner 

Headteacher 


